
 

REMINDER: Credentialing Communications  
Aperture Health is now Verisys 

September 14, 2022 

Dear provider, 

As an AHCCCS participating Managed Care Organization, BCBSAZ Health Choice is required to 

contract with Aperture Health to conduct credentialing and recredentialing for practitioners 

within the Health Choice network.  

Aperture Health is now Verisys. As the companies merge, you might receive credentialing 

communications from Verisys, Aperture, or the combined brands. Though communications may 

be sent by either or both brands, please be assured that they are the same company.  

Should you receive communications requiring response, please respond as directed via email or 

online. If you have any questions, contact customer_service@verisys.com.  

Communications may also be sent by BCBSAZ Health Choice credentialing staff. Please respond 

with information accordingly to ensure timely completion of credentialing and recredentialing.  

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please visit 

us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 
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